
Participation in All India Gandhi Museums Forum Meeting (28.03.2022) 
 
 
All India Gandhi Museums Forum Meeting was held on March 28, 2022 in a hybrid mode (both offline and online) and 
it was organized by the National Gandhi Museum, New Delhi. The Office Bearers of all the seven national recognized 
Gandhi Museums throughout the country attended the Meeting. Shri A. Annamalai, Director of National Gandhi 
Museum presided over the meeting. Dr Atul Pandya, Director of Sabarmati Ashram Gandhi Museum and Shri Virat 
Kothari of Gandhi Heritage Portal of Sabarmati Ashram, Ahmedabad; Dr. Viva Gupta, Secretary of Magan 
Sangrahalaya, Wardha; Shri Nandarao, Secretary of Gandhi Memorial Museum, Madurai; Shri Sajeev Rajan, Office 
Bearer, Mani Bhawan Gandhi Sangrahalaya, Mumbai; Shri Asif Wasi, Director of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Patna 
and Dr. Pratik Ghosh, Director-Secretary of Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya, Barrackpore were present in the meeting to 
represent their museums. All the representatives of Gandhi museums discussed about their plan of activities, new 
initiatives, extension services, etc. during the meeting. 
 

  
 
 

 


